
Year 2 Newsletter – Week Ending Friday 13th March 2020 

Have a lovely weekend! - Mrs Ashforth, Miss Allen and Miss Jones  

 

 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English this week, the children have written their own character descriptions using plenty of expanded noun phrases, adverb openers and 
conjunctions. The children have also written this up neatly using their neatest handwriting. We really enjoyed reading their work! In Maths, we 

have finished our fractions topic by learning what an equivalent fraction is and how two quarters is the same as one half. They then 
completed a test which we will use for assessment purposes. 

Reminders 

Cadbury World Trip 

Unfortunately, due to the ongoing problem 

with the Covid-19 virus, we will not be able to 

proceed with our trip to Cadbury World on 

30th March. Please see the letter given to the 

children today for further details. 

 

Forest Rangers  

There will be no Forest Rangers session next week. 

Arithmetic-  

Below are links to great games the children can play, that will have them practice their 

arithmetic skills. It would be good for children to practice the four operations 

(addition, subtraction, multiplication and division) 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/zjxhfg8 

 

Spellings 
 
It is time to launch our Spring Spelling Bee! Practising for this will replace the usual 
weekly spellings for the next two weeks. The Spelling Bee will take place at some point 
week beginning 23rd March. Please, please, please support your child with these spellings 
as we are all after the prize that will be awarded to the class with the most ‘full 
mark’ scores!!  
The words that will form part of the Spelling Bee are listed on the letter sent home 
with the children today. 
 

 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/subjects/zjxhfg8


 


